
 

 

 

12-9-24 - Welcome Back to a New School Year! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you have all enjoyed a restful summer break. We 

concluded this week with our first merit assembly of the year.  It is great to see that our children 

have settled back into school with enthusiasm and energy. It has been wonderful to see their eager 

faces and hear their voices in the classes, corridors and hall.  

 

Earlier this week in assembly we thought about how all the children can work together.  We 

discussed how they can help themselves and how they can help each other.  As teachers we see 

the first few weeks of school as a critical time to build new relationships with the children which 

ultimately helps them feel settled and support their learning more effectively.   

 

Attendance - Link to letter from Assistant Director for Education Link 

I am sharing this link again as a reminder from the Wirral Assistant Director of Education.  In this 

information he outlines the importance of attendance to school and reminds parents about their 

responsibilities to ensure their child attends school.  This is a national priority.  Both schools and 

parents are under a duty to ensure good attendance at school.  While our school has generally 

very good attendance I would urge you to read this letter, which includes information about an 

increase in fines. 

 

Curriculum Evenings 

This week we have had the first of our curriculum evenings where teachers outline the curriculum 

for the year and particular features that may be unique to the year group.  All of the essential 

information shared at these meetings will be put on the website by the end of next week. 

 

Tuesday 16th Sept @ 6pm        Year 5 and 6 Curriculum Evening  

Wednesday 17th Sept @ 6pm  Year 1 and 2 Curriculum Evening  

 

Parent Feedback from Summer Reports 

Over 250 of our parents gave feedback on the summer reports.  Thank you for taking the time and 

sharing your appreciation of the hard work of the teachers.  I have shared this feedback with staff 
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across the school and we look forward to another fantastic year ahead filled with growth, learning, 

and memorable experiences. 

 

Polite reminder: 

Please do not bring dogs onto the playground or school grounds. 

 

Inset Days 2024-25 

Monday 2nd September 2024 

Monday 6th January 2025 

Friday 23rd May 2025 

Monday 21st July 2025 

Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Neil Le Feuvre  


